
 

No Firearms Policy 

Keweenaw Unitarian Universalist Fellowship 

Effective Date: [Insert Date] 

As part of our commitment to fostering a safe, inclusive, and peaceful environment, KUUF has 

adopted the following policy regarding firearms: 

1. Purpose 

The purpose of this policy is to ensure that our premises remain a safe and welcoming 

place for fellowship, reflection, and community activities. To this end, we strictly 

prohibit the carrying, possession, or use of firearms on fellowship property. 

 

2. Scope 

This policy applies to all individuals, including but not limited to members, visitors, staff, 

volunteers, and contractors, except for authorized law enforcement personnel acting in 

their official capacity. 

 

3. Policy Statement 

For the safety and security of everyone in our community, the open or concealed 

possession or carrying of firearms, with or without permits, is strictly prohibited on the 

premises of Keweenaw Unitarian Universalist Fellowship. 

This policy applies during all events, worship services, and activities held on fellowship 

property, regardless of whether the event is hosted by the fellowship or an external group. 

4. Notification and Signage 

Clear signage will be posted at all building entrances. Additionally, this policy will be 

included on our website, to help ensure that all members and visitors are aware. 

 

 


